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Comments on 
"Revised Criteria for Post Accident Sampling Systems" 
(64 Federal Register 66213 dated November 24, 1999)

Dear Mr. Meyer: 

Southern Nuclear Operating Company (Southern Nuclear), the licensed operator for the 
Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant, the Edwin I. Hatch Nuclear Plant and the Vogtle 
Electric Generating Plant, has reviewed the request for public comment, "Revised 
Criteria for Post Accident Sampling Systems," published in the Federal Register on 
November 24, 1999. In accordance with this request, Southern Nuclear is in total 
agreement with the comments that have been provided to the NRC by the Nuclear 
Energy Institute.  

Respectfully submitted,

JBB/JMG 
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